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Dear Scholarship Donors at Flower Mound Summit Club, 

I wanted to express my sincerest gratitude for selecting me as the recipient of the MSU 

Texas Flower Mound Excellence Scholarship. Without this generous support, I would 

not be able to complete my academic studies in clinical counseling. I am currently a 

graduate student at MSU Texas and am hoping to achieve clinical licensing to bring 

more mental health support to our community here in Flower Mound, as well as help 

develop inclusive programs for those in need of mental healthcare.  

Due to being one of the MSU Flower Mound campus students studying locally, rather 

than at the main campus in Wichita Falls, I was thrilled to see opportunities like this 

offered by organizations like yours to local students here.  

I am honored to have been selected for this award. By granting the Flower Mound 

Excellence Scholarship, you have helped me get one step closer to my future success. 

Thank you once again for selecting me.  

Sincerely, 

Gabriela Avila 

MSU Texas Graduate Clinical Student 


